






Administrative Order# 140 On Sealing of Highly Sensitive Documents 

iv. Other formats deemed acceptable by the Clerk of Court on the advice
of IT staff

c. Any HSD filed in electronic format will be in the PDF/A format.

7. Questions about BSD Filing Procedures

Any questions about how an HSD should be filed with the Court pursuant to this
Administrative Order should be directed to the clerk's office at 478-752-3506.

IT IS SO ORDERED, this Lf day of February, 2021. 

�P.Smith 
Chief United States Bankruptcy Judge 
Middle District of Georgia 
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